David Goldstein

As a twenty five year resident of Clallam County, I support only Alternative S-5 /SL-5 for the
Rayonier mill Cleanup site. Sadly as long as this project has taken, I doubt I will still be alive to see
its completion. However, I strongly believe that the current and future residents of Port Angeles
deserve a complete cleanup fo the Rayonier mill site so that it can be fully developed into
something that will benefit all current and future residents in the near future. Thank you for your
consideration.

David Goldstein



